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Public Consultation - Draft Revised Guidelines:

Sexual Boundaries in the doctor-patient relationship

Thank you for the opportunity to consult on the draft revised guidelines: Sexual Boundaries in the

doctor-patient relationship.

The Australian Medical Council has considered the changes and believe they are consistent with

international best practice, and the report from Professor Ron Paterson.

The AMC also supports the proposed wording guidelines.

Kind regards

Philip Pigou

Chief Executive Officer
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